
A Thank-You Note 

23rd of July is International My Chemical Romance Day, 

4th of Jun is the anniversary of Three Cheers For Sweet 
Revenge. 

24th of October is the celebration of The Black Parade. 

Last but not least, 22nd of November is the day when 4 heroic 
Killjoys came back after 4 years presenting the album Danger 
Days: The True Lives Of The Fabulous Killjoys. 

22nd of November truly is a special day to remember for all of 
us Killjoys. After seeing 'Na Na Na' the video, we all gave 
ourselves each a unique name, a Killjoy name. That name 
represents our wild and colourful personality. Every Killjoy 
is different from another, that's what make us special in our 
own way. Gerard Way said: "Heroes are ordinary people who make 
themselves extraordinary." That statement is very true, don't 
you agree? To us, My Chem are our savior, our heroes. But how 
do you think they view themselves? They think of themselves as 
4 guys who want to change this world and save lives. 

If some of you didn't know, Conventional Weapons was scrapped 
to make Danger Days. After listening to Conventional Weapons, 
there are fans who was wondering, why did they even scrapped 
the album anyway? That album is good, but think for a 
minute...If they didn't scrap that album, maybe Danger Days 
will take another few years to come out, or maybe it wont 
exist. So for those of you who don't really like Danger Days, 
give yourself a moment to think. Plus, now we get to enjoy 
those 'unheard' songs while we wait for MCR 5. 

From 'Love' to 'Revenge', 'Death' to 'Life', we all learnt 
different lessons in each album, but I would like to emphasize 
Danger Days. In 'Danger Days', we learnt how to live our lives 
to the fullest. We learnt that we came to this world for a 
reason and we're not a 'waste of space'. MCR made us feel 
special just by being us. To me, My Chemical Romance is more 
than just a band, they are a miracle. 

I came today to say, thank you My Chemical Romance. Thank you 
for making my life worth living... 


